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I wish to express my extreme objection to the proposed plan of a massive incinerator at Eastern 
Creek. 
The incinerator will produce untold amounts of pollution, as well as significantly increase the 
number of heavy vehicles on our local roads, transporting waste to and from the facility. 
We local citizens already have to put up with the Disposal Facility at this location and teh severe 
odours that are caused. 
Building an incinerator within a few kilometres of schools and houses will only make things worse for 
our community.  
Western Sydney residents are not second class citizens and Western Sydney is not a dumping ground 
for NSW's problems. 


